
 
December 1, 2023 

 
Dear Saint James School Families,  
 
I hope each of you had a blessed Thanksgiving.  This Sunday, we begin the beautiful 
season of Advent.  At our faculty meeting this week, we brainstormed ways to celebrate 
these weeks of preparation in the classrooms.  As a school, our middle school students 
will lead us in Old and New Testament readings each morning as we fill our "Jesse Tree" 
with ornaments.  I have always found Advent to be an especially grace-filled time.  Our 
Church's liturgy is filled with readings and prayers that remind us of the importance to 
be ready for the coming of the Lord--both at Christmas as we remember His birth and at 
His glorious return at the end of time.  Let us help one another and the children to 
"remember the reason for the season" and to be most excited not for the presents but for 
the Presence of Jesus in their lives.   
 
This coming week, our 3rd-8th graders will have the opportunity to receive 
the Sacrament of Reconciliation.  A number of area priests will be coming to hear 
confessions.  We look forward to our Christmas Musical at the PAC at 6:30 on 
December 6, "Glory to God in the Lowest" by our 3rd and 4th graders.  All are invited to 
attend, but seats must be reserved ahead of time.  You can find the link below.  Thank 
you to all our parents who came this week as helpers for our "Santa Shop."   
 
As we enter these weeks of December, we remain focused on our mission, ensuring that 
every student can continue to grow spiritually, academically, and morally.  Please reach 
out with any questions or concerns you may have.  We are grateful for your partnership 
in the formation of these saints for our world!   
 
Know of my prayers for each of you!  
 
God bless you, 
Sister Mary Grace  
 
 
 
Coming Events:  
12/6:  NO MASS today; Confessions for 5th-8th grade; 6:30 Christmas Musical at the 
PAC (3rd and 4th grade) 
12/7:  Confessions for 3rd-4th grade.  
12/8:  Mass for the Solemnity of the Immaculate Conception (holy day of obligation)  
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This Saturday December 2nd at 11am we will be extracting, cleaning, and packing 
for storage the 3,025 crosses of the Cemetery of the Innocents. This is an 
opportunity to help serve our church community and earn service hours. We hope 

you can be there to help.   

 



 

 
 

 

*All ticket stubs, money, and unsold tickets must be returned 
by January 12th. See attached flyer for golf cart specs. 

 

Raffle tickets for the 11th annual Black & White Knight 

event are starting to come in!  The Grand Prize item this 
year is an EZ GO Valor golf cart (sponsored by Extreme 
Sports) or $10,000 cash option. We ask each family to 
sell the three $20.00 tickets provided to earn a Choose 
Your Shoes Day for your family. 

 Thank you for getting us off to a great start! Please 
keep them coming so we can reach our goal!  If every 
school family sells three tickets, we will be almost 
halfway to our goal. If we reach our 1,850-ticket 
goal, the whole school will get to watch Mr. Black, 

Mr. Padgett, Officer Powell, Mr. Lanz, Mr. Ragland 
and Mr. McDonald get Slimed! If you would like to 
sell additional tickets to help us reach our school-
wide goal, please contact the Raffle Chair, Courtney 
Fleck, at courtneyrfleck@gmail.com or stop by the 

school office.  

 

Each family that purchases 

$100 worth of gift cards 
through Raise Right from 

November 17th- December 
8th will receive jeans with a 

spirit shirt day on Friday, 

December 15th! This 
includes teachers and staff 

as well! Email 
pto@sjschoolonline.org  

for the enrollment code. 
Download the Raise Right 

app 

at https://www.raiseright.co
m/mobile-app/ 
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Fort Knox Catholic Women of 
the Chapel wanted to share this 
with the St James Community.  
Please see the information 

provided and contact 
ftknoxcwoc@gmail.com if you 
have any questions. 
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